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The Support of our Work-
At present it is unfortunately more necessary to talk^ 

about support than work, as Our funds are insufficient" 
to meet our bare expense?, and to all cries for increased 
extension of the services of the Church into the regions 
beyond, the answer must be given sadly, yet sternly,
“ No.”

We can scarcely say that any of the other dioceses 
yet doing fully what we expected of them. We 

will respectfully refer to each in turn.
are as

Huron gives $6C0 per annum to the Episcopal Fund, 
and was asked to contribute $1,200 per annum to the

This, in fifteen months, wouldsupport of our Missions, 
be $1,500, of which amount she has paid us $835 05. 
Our Corresponding Secretary is John Beard, Esq., of
W oodstock.

Toronto gives $800 per annum to the Episcopal Fund, 
and promised $1,000 per annum to our Missions. Since 
the formation of the new Diocese of Niagara this burden 
has been divided between the two Dioceses. For the 
past fifteen months, ending October 1st, 1875, there 
would be due to our Mission Fund $2,000. Of this 
amount Toronto has paid us $1,485, Niagara, $219 61. 
Total, $1,704 61. Toronto’s last payment was made 

That due October 1st, last, has notJuly, 1st, 1875. 
been received, but in lieu thereof came a letter from his
Lordship the Bishop of Toronto, on the 4th of October, 
stating that the necessary funds were not forthcoming, 
and expressing the hope that we might be able to do 
without it.


